
 

 
 

 

9 August 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to Woonona Public School.  
You have made a great choice and we look forward to working with your child and your family in 
2023 and beyond. As we prepare for the orientation process, we would like to share some 
important dates with you that will be helpful in preparing your child for ‘big school’ and further 
welcoming your family to our school.  
 
Parent Information Session 

• When:   Tuesday 30 August 

• Where:  Woonona PS Hall 

• Time:   6:00pm - 7:00pm 

• What to expect: A general overview of Woonona Public School and the transition from 
preschool to kindergarten, what the process looks like and how you can help to best 
prepare your child. 

 
Kindergarten 2023 Meet and Greet 

• When:   Thursday 22 September 

• Where:  Woonona PS Hall 

• Time:   9:30am - 10:30am 

• What to expect: Parents and children will meet in the hall for a shared story and craft 
activity. Following this, we will have a picnic in the playground. Please bring some fruit 
and snacks to share with your child. 

 
Further information will be provided at the parent information session about orientation dates for 
Term 4. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 4284 4316 or 
via email on woonona-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
We look forward to meeting you soon.  
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Tristan Loosemore, Hayley Cheney and Hayley Banzon 
Kindergarten Orientation Team 
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